
 
Notice of Comment Period Extension for Proposed State Implementation Plan Revision 

On May 22, 2022, the Division of Environmental Quality (DEQ) proposed a revision to 
the State Implementation Plan (SIP) to remove Rule 19.602 from the SIP. In response to requests 
for an extension, DEQ is extending the public comment period on the proposed SIP revision to 
4:30 p.m., Central Time, on July 5, 2022.  
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Julie Linck, Chief Administrator of Environment,  
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